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All Hamilton Dealers,

The Plantronics wireless headset model CS-540 will be replacing the model CS-55. Plantronics has stopped

manufacturing the model CS-55 so these units will no longer be available after our stock is depleted. We will

continue to offer replacement parts as long as Plantronics continues to support the model CS-55.

The new model CS-540 (shown below) has some added benefits and features such as it is lighter, has an

increased range, has wideband audio quality, and new headsets can subscribe to a base by simply docking the

headset.  These are just a few features that will benefit the end users.

The new CS-540 headset systems will remain the same cost as the previous CS-55 model. Listed below is

the part number and price for the new CS-540 system.

Item Description Dealer Cost Availability

CS-55 Wireless headset (Plantronics) $235.00 Limited

CS-540 Wireless headset (Plantronics) $235.00 April ‘12

If you have any questions or concerns about this change, please contact Bill Detherage via email

billd@hamiltonsafe.com or phone (513) 874-3733.
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